
 
September 2022 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Welcome to the First Grade!  We are looking forward to a wonderful school year and working 
with you.  It is very important for your child to come to school prepared every day.  Below is a 
suggested list of supplies.  Please LABEL all supplies with your child’s first and last name. 
 

o 1 box of Crayola washable markers (10 count) 
o 2 glue sticks 
o 1 box of tissues 
o 1 box of baby wipes 
o 2 packs of Clorox/Lysol wipes 
o 2 bottles of hand soap 
o 2 bottles of hand sanitizer 
o 1 roll of paper towels 
o 1 picture of your child (labeled with your child’s name) 
o 1 box of 2 gallon-sized of Ziploc bags 
o 1 pack of colored copy paper 
o 1 set of headphones in a Ziploc bag (labeled with your child’s name) 

* For last names that start with A - M 
o 1 pack of Expo Dry Erase markers 
o 1 pack of Post-It notes 

* For last names that start with N - Z 
o 1 pack of Sharpie markers 
o 1 box of 1 gallon-sized Ziploc bags  

 
Thank you and we look forward to meeting you soon! 

 
Sincerely,  

First Grade Teachers 
Ms. Suwanrut (Class 1-105 / 104) 

Ms. Spathis (Class 1-107 / 103) 
Ms. Mallas (Class 1-101 / 102) 

Ms. Banach & Mr. Choi (Class 1-104 / 101) 

 

  


